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Today’s readings: 

Genesis 14:18-20 

He brought bread and wine 

Response to the psalm: You are a priest forever, a 

priest like Melchizedek of old 

1 Cor 11: 23-26 

Every time you eat this bread and drink this cup, you are pro-

claiming the Lord’s death 

Luke 9: 11-17 

They all ate as much as they wanted. 

Question of the week: 

Adults: When have you been most blessed and 

when have you felt a little “broken” in your service 

to others? 

 

Children: Why is it important to keep on giving, 

even when you are tired?  
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We remember all those who are sick, B Cameron; Teresa Gray 

We remember those who have died recently: 

Bert Skinnider (Monday 6 p.m. Tuesday 10); Bernie Cameron 

(Tuesday 6pm Wednesday 10); Thomas Buchanan (Wednesday 6 

p.m. Thursday 10); Agnes McGuire (Friday 6 p.m. Saturday 10); 

Mary MacLean; Anne Healy; Ernestine McKay; Pat Cuthbert; Maria 

Guidi;  

And the month’s mind of:  Rena Mulligan; Joseph Stelmaszuk;  

And those whose anniversaries occur at this time:  

Winnie Ferris; James Armstrong; Rena Mead; Maureen McFadden;  

James McEwan; Margaret Grimley; Kathleen Coyle; Patrick Joseph 

Johnston; John Borthwick 

If you would like to have an intimation included in this short weekly 

newsletter, please email the details to ollourdes@rcag.org.uk by Thurs-

day. 

Welcome to Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 

The week ahead: 

  

This weekend: 

Vigil Mass: 5.30p.m.  

Sunday 9.30 , 11.30 (live streamed) ; 6p.m. 

  

Weekdays (Live streamed): 

Tuesday –Saturday 10 a.m. 

 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation remains available to you during 

this time. To arrange a time for this, contact Fr. David at the 

parish house where we can celebrate the Sacrament at the front 

door with suitable privacy and social distancing.  

Recent collections: 

5th June: 1: £665.09  Gift Aid: £479.82 

2: £605.52 Gift Aid: £373.36 (Day for Life) 

12th June: 1: £457.80 Gift Aid: £539 

2: £320 Gift Aid: £335 

Many thanks for your generosity! 

On Sunday 19th June, the Archbishop will celebrate a 

sung evening prayer at 7 p.m. at which the Archdioce-

san Synod report will be presented to him. All are wel-

come to attend! 

The Women's Group will have their final meeting of this 

session on Thursday 23rd June. It would be good to see as 

many attendees as possible for our "Annual Review" There 

will also be a Holiday Quiz with prizes. Front hall 7-9pm.  

Congratulations to Mr. Gerry McGuigan, Head Teacher at 

Lourdes Secondary, who retires this week! We thank him 

for his service to the school community and wish him well in 

the years ahead! 


